WESTON-ON-TRENT CHURCH OF ENGLAND (AIDED) PRIMARY SCHOOL



"Achieving true potential for all"

HEADTEACHER: Mrs Sarah Burns

Forrester Avenue Weston-on-Trent Derby DE72 2HX T/F: 01332 700488

Email: enquiries@westoncofe.derbyshire.sch.uk
Website: www.westoncofe.derbyshire.sch.uk

March 2023

Dear Prospective candidate,

Thank you for your interest in the Headteacher role and we are delighted you are considering joining us here at Weston on Trent Church of England (Aided) Primary School. This opportunity has been created by the retirement of the current Headteacher at the end of this academic year.

Weston on Trent Church of England (Aided) Primary School is an independent growing school located in the village of Weston on Trent in South Derbyshire. The school has a rich history dating back over 200 years and occupies modern spacious premises in the village. The last OFSTED report rated the school as Good and the last SIAMS grading was Outstanding.

We are a warm and friendly school where we encourage every member of our school community to be their best selves and to "Let Your Light Shine" in a calm and safe setting. Our aim is to enable our children to experience life in all its fulness and to become well-educated, thoughtful and compassionate future citizens. Our school aims to provide high quality education in a nurturing environment, rooted in Christian belief, values and practice. Children will be taught to get the most out of their time in school using the acronym STAR,

S strive to do your best
T team work
A always work hard
R respect for yourself, other and property.

We are looking for a Headteacher with the experience, drive and skills to continue to move the school forward. You will also be innovative and a creative thinker and have a clear vision for teaching and learning and will be able to utilize the current excellent culture that allows both staff and pupils to thrive. The successful candidate will be leading a team of skilled, knowledgeable and dedicated professionals who, with the encouragement of the Governors, strive (and succeed) to deliver a creative, relevant and stimulating curriculum that encourages and includes all pupils.

We hope you will be interested in applying for this position and we welcome visits to the school so you can find out more. Visits to the school can be arranged by contacting the school on the above number where we will be pleased to show you around and you can meet the current headteacher, Mrs Sarah Burns.

Colin Glynn

Colin Glynn

Chair of Governors.